Abergavenny Camera Club AGM 2017 Webmaster’s report
The website is still working ok. I update it occasionally with photographic tips and other updates, such as changes in membership. 
I update competitions twice a year as this needs a concerted effort – it takes about four hours per competition to download, resize (twice, including thumbnails) and upload images, then add an entry for each image into a file page for each competition. And there were ten competitions through the year (print and DPI) . PhotoEntry is very helpful in this as all images and scores are in one accessible place. I also updated the ‘best photos’ page and member pages.
I also update the front page trying to ensure there are images from all members who have entered competitions during the year. Images here are letterbox format so only images that can be sensibly cropped to this ratio are used.
Updates December 2017 include:
· Home page: updated carousel with photos from everyone who entered competitions over the past six months.
· Who’s who: updated with new members, including info and image structure. Still needs thumbnails and blurb.
· Competition images: updated with all 88 images from internal competitions since the last update in the summer.
· Inspiration page: updated with images scoring 18+.
· Member galleries: all member gallery pages updated with images from inspiration page.
· Programme: updated with 2018 programme, including external events and competitions. Previous years available at the bottom of the page.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Committee: updated with links to AGM pages including 2017.

The site is based on Bootstrap, which requires a certain amount technical understanding as the update is via HTML and Bootstrap CSS format. This lets us produce an attractive site and we’ve had some nice comments about it from other clubs. However it also means it would be hard to hand it over to anyone else without technical knowledge.

